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MROO Welcomes HearingLife Canada as its Newest Partner 
Municipal Retirees Organization Ontario Members Now Have Access to Better Hearing 
Services 

 

TORONTO, January 21, 2020 – Municipal Retirees Organization Ontario (MROO) is pleased 
to announce that it has established a partnership with HearingLife Canada as of January 1, 
2020 to provide its 24,000 members with access to hearing care services. MROO members, 
who are all Ontario Municipal Employees Retirement System (OMERS) pensioners, will 
receive exclusive benefits to help them on the path to better hearing. 

“Having access to the very best hearing care services is important to our members,” said 
MROO president William Harford. “Partnering with HearingLife Canada is yet another way in 
which MROO enhances the quality of life for OMERS pensioners.” 

“HearingLife is proud to enter into partnership with MROO,” said Sally Thompson, Director of 
Affinity Partner Development, HearingLife Canada. “Our team across Canada is honoured to 
support all members and their immediate family with the very best in care for hearing health.”  

MROO members are invited to visit the Member Services section on the organization’s website 
at www.mroo.org to learn more about HearingLife Canada’s exclusive offer for MROO 
members.  

 

About HearingLife Canada 

We are Canada’s largest group of hearing clinics with over 300 locations across the country. We give 
you access to a full range of the most advanced hearing aid technology, expert clinical support and 
current top line diagnostic equipment. Rest assured that all of our clinics are staffed by highly trained 
and certified healthcare professionals ready to give you expert care and on-the-spot results.  

 

http://www.mroo.org/


About Municipal Retirees Organization Ontario 
Municipal Retirees Organization of Ontario (MROO) was created as a not-for-profit corporation in 1977. 
We speak on behalf of all Ontario Municipal Employees Retirement System (OMERS) pensioners and 
provide services to 24,000 members. MROO is the largest OMERS retiree organization and the only 
one with membership open to retirees from all walks of local government life – former union, non-union 
and management employees of municipalities, police services, fire services, libraries, school boards, 
health units, electricity distributors, children`s aid societies, and other employers in the OMERS pension 
plan. We are an independent, non-partisan organization formed to voice the interests of all OMERS 
retirees to OMERS and governments of all levels, represent our membership in legislative matters that 
affect retirees, and provide services that benefit our members. In addition to advocacy in favour of the 
OMERS pension plan and retirement income adequacy, MROO offers members health, dental, travel, 
home, and auto insurance coverage; scholarships for members’ relatives; and ongoing communication 
on retirement issues. For more information and to join MROO, please visit www.mroo.org 
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